
 
 

NAHMA President Invites Members to In-Person March Meeting 
 
Alexandria, Va., Feb. 7, 2022 ― National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) 
President Michael Simmons releases a video inviting members to the NAHMA Biannual Top Issues in 
Affordable Housing winter conference at the Fairmont Washington in Washington, D.C. after a two-year 
pause in in-person meetings. 
 
In the video, Simmons explains what attendees should expect while visiting the nation’s capital, 
including the latest information on the District of Columbia’s coronavirus protocols along with other 
meeting changes to promote a safe and healthy experience for everyone. The video can be found on the 
Meetings webpage at www.nahma.org. 
 
“While we are all looking forward to finally meeting in person, we are still dealing with an ongoing 
pandemic. Keeping everyone safe and healthy is of the utmost importance,” Simmons said. “… While we 
hope to see you in person at the March meeting, we do understand and respect that some will not yet 
be ready to travel due to the pandemic. We will miss you, and will hope to see you at the NAHMA 
October meeting.” 
 
The multiday event, March 9-11, will feature panels concentrating on the issues facing affordable 
housing practitioners and educational topics for navigating today’s world led by experts in their fields. 
The meeting will be mandated to comply with the D.C. government coronavirus requirements for large 
gatherings. It takes place at the Fairmont Washington, 2401 M St. NW, Washington, D.C. Visit the 
Meetings page on the NAHMA website for more information, including the links for the meeting 
registration and to reserve a room, the meeting agenda and the latest D.C. government’s COVID 
requirements. 
 
The NAHMA meeting is made possible by Platinum sponsors HD Supply, OMNIA Partners, Multifamily 
Housing and USI; Gold sponsors Allergy Technologies and ResMan; Silver sponsor HAI Group; and Bronze 
sponsor Dauby O’Connor & Zaleski LLC. 
 
For more information regarding the meeting, contact Brenda Moser, director of meetings and 
membership, by calling 703-683-8630, ext. 114, or emailing brenda.moser@nahma.org. 
 
NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of multifamily 
property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable housing. NAHMA 
supports legislative and regulatory policy that promotes the development and preservation of decent 
and safe affordable housing, is a vital resource for technical education and information and fosters 
strategic relations between government and industry. NAHMA’s membership represents 75% of the 
affordable housing industry, and includes its most distinguished multifamily owners and management 
companies. Visit www.nahma.org for more information. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ex_7u7b1mXM
https://www.nahma.org/meetings/
http://www.nahma.org/
https://www.nahma.org/meetings/
mailto:brenda.moser@nahma.org
https://www.nahma.org/


### 
 
Media Contact  
Jennifer Jones, Director of Communications and Public Relations 
National Affordable Housing Management Association 
703-683-8630, ext. 100 
jjones@nahma.org 

mailto:jjones@nahma.org

